

NEWSLETTER

MARCH 2022. OFFICE OF INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

Spring worship ceremony for international students, 2022







Ancestor worship, a Confucian rite performed in memory of ancestors, was organized by Office of International Affairs(OIA) and Exotic Foreign Study Club each year. It is a tradition for descendants to pay homage to their ancestors and strengthen bonds between family members and relatives.

International students (Germany, Hong Kong, Indonesia, Japan, Macau, Malaysia, Myanmar, and Vietnam included) were invited to join in the ceremony. It was held by our new Director of the International Student Service Division, Pro. Cheng-Ju Yu.

Local dishes were provided, and we had lucky draw at the end of the ceremony. Gorgeous prices were generously supported by the Ministry of Education, the Overseas Community Affairs Council and OIA.